LG REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
V EB DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
a4/ MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

BAGONG PILIPINAS -

25 July 2024

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE

PROCUREMENT FOR THE ENGAGEMENT OF A CERTIFYING BODY FOR THE
CERTIFICATION OF THE MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY’S QUALITY
MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (QMS) UNDER ISO 9001:2015
[PUBLIC BIDDING NO. 2024-04]

This is to notify prospective bidders that the Pre-bid Conference for the abovementioned
procurement project has been CANCELLED as work in government offices in the National
Capital Region (NCR) are suspended on 25 July 2024 through an announcement from the
Office of the Executive Secretary due to the continuous rainfall brought by the Southwest
Monsoon and Typhoon “Carina”.

Further, a bid bulletin will be issued for the new schedule of activities.

For further information, you may contact the BAC Secretariat at bacsec@marina.gov.ph.

Thank you.
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